Parents:

Please read these rules and regulations over with your child. Both you and your
child will be required to sign before they can attend the summer program.

1.

2.

8.

MeadowBrook will not be held responsible for any injuries that occur due to
misbehavior.

All files must be fully completed before your child enrolls/attends the summer
program. If your child is already enrolled in MeadowBrook, please see a staff
member to find out if you are missing anything.

Money is due at the beginning of each week. If payment is not received by
Tuesday of every week, we will ask that your child not return until payment is
received in full. We have a waiting list, so it is important to have payment in.
There is no toleration of disrespect before, during and after field trips. This
includes, but is not limited to: spitting, hitting, yelling, talking back, fighting
and kicking.

There will be absolutely no misbehaving while in the van on the way to the
field trip or any other time. This includes, yelling at the driver, standing and
not buckling their seatbelt. Children also must wait until the van has come to a
complete stop before unbuckling their seatbelt.

Children must follow directions that are given by staff members or the person
who is in charge of the facility that we attend (i.e. lifeguard, event staff).

The Children must participate in the field trip; under no circumstances will
school-age children stay at the center, while the other children are on the trip.
The only exception is if their trip is taken away.

Our field trips are a privilege. Children must earn the right to go.

If any of these rules are broken, MeadowBrook staff has the right to make a child sit out
and/or miss a field trip. When a child loses a trip, the teacher that took the trip away, will
chose what trip they will miss. They will not be able to earn this back. Please contact
Sharon, Tiffany, or Sumer, if you have any questions.

Parent Signature

Child Signature

Thank you for your cooperation,
MeadowBrook Management




